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Land Administration Act 1997
(As amended)

PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURE
Buttweld Road

Pursuant to Section 58(3) of the Land Administration
Act 1997, notice is hereby given that the Town has
received an application to permanently realign a
portion of Buttweld Road.

An electronic copy of the map identifying land
affected by the proposed road dosure can
be accessed wvia the Town of Port Hedland
website at  https:/fwww porthedlandwa.gov.au/
planning-building-and-environment/planning/public-
consultation.aspx.

Submissions are invited on the proposal, and
can be lodged in writing to the Town of Port
Hedland up to and incduding 14 May 2021. If
you wish to make a submussion, please quote
‘Realignment of Buttweld Road’ in the
subject heading and mark your submission:
Attention Development Services. Submissions
can be posted to the Town of Port Hedland, PO
Box 41, Port Hedland WA 6721 or emaled to

ePlanning@porthedland.wa.gov.au. ’5
Town of
Carl Askew Port Hedland
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